
 

 CABINET 
 

RECOMMENDATION TO THE COUNCIL   
 

3RD DECEMBER 2014  
 

1.  FINANCE MONITORING  - QUARTER 2 2014/2015 
 
  The Cabinet has considered a report on the  financial  position of the 

Council for the period April to September  2014 (Quarter 2  - 
2014/2015) .  

 
  It is therefore RECOMMENDED:  
 

 That the sum of £90,000 be drawn down from a Business 
Transformation earmarked reserve to be utilised to help to meet the 
capital costs of compliance with the Public Services Network Project. 
 
 
 

2.  ENVIRONMENTAL SERVICES TRANSFORMATION AND SHARED 
SERVICES BUSINESS CASE 

 
  The Cabinet has considered a detailed report on the proposed 

Transformation and Shared Service restructure of Environmental and 
associated services. 

 
  It is therefore RECOMMENDED: 
 
  That the Business Case for the Transformation and Shared Service 

restructure of Environmental and associated services attached as an 
appendix to the report be approved.  

 


